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Jacqueline Trotta

David M. Roberts

7/30/2014 10:05

I called in regard to a missing WET Testing DMR (TX1-Q) for monitoring period ending 
3/31/2014.  Mr. Roberts explained that they thought they were still under a reduction to twice a year 
for WET testing. I researched and discovered that they were under reduced testing for their last 
permit cycle that expired on February 28, 2014. I explained that they would have to submit another 
reduced frequency request if they wanted WET testing reduced to twice a year. Mr. Roberts 
understood and he is going to submit the missing DMR through NETDMR and submit a report of 
Non-Compliance with it today.

AR0022403

City of Bentonville

To:

Facility:

From: NPDES #:

Key#: Date:


